
You have the right to complain about 
the conduct of individual Police 
officers and staff members and about 
the service you have received from us 
if you feel this fell below the expected 
standard. 

To do this, please visit our website www.gwent.police.uk and go to our contact pages. 

If you do not speak English, or need language assistance to make your complaint, please email our 
Professional Standards Department at psd@gwent.pnn.police.uk

www.gwent.police.uk
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